
THE LISTENING & LISTENING CIRCLE POTENTIAL PROJECT -LLCPP 

16th September, 2023 
Pune, India 

Sneha Shreekumar Pillai 

TYBA, BA Psychology 
St Miras College for Girls 
Pune, India 

Dear Sneha, 

I would like to thank you for your participation to the 'The Listening & Listening Circle Potential 

Project!. 

In the 4 weeks you interned with us 

You attended all the listening exercise sessions 
You completed your peer listening sessions 
You organized and attended a Listening Circde with other interns 

You co-facilitated a Listening Circle on a topic of your own choice. 
You completed and submitted a 1500-word essay on your internship 

With your work and energy, you have made a big contribution in providing safe listening 

spaces to so many people. Thank you and I wish you all the best for your future. Keep in touch. 

Best Regards 

Satyen Khashu 
Founder Director, Grande Namaste 
Founder, The Listening & Listening Circle Potential Project. 
satyen.khashu@gmail.com 
Linkedin- Satyen Khashu 
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